
From: Mary Nicol <Mary.Nicol@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 10:48 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Approval Request for Travel with a Third Party 
  
Hi Steve, 
  
I have returned from my educational trip with the Civic Leadership Academy (CLA) to Paris. As a 
reminder, CLA at the University of Chicago is an interdisciplinary leadership development program for 
emerging and high-potential leaders in nonprofit organizations and local government agencies within 
the City of Chicago and Cook County. Part of the program is a weeklong trip to Paris, France to meet and 
learn effective governance strategies from Parisian Civic leaders. The trip happened from February 24th – 
March 2nd, 2024 and all expenses will be covered by U of C’s Center for Effective Government. 
  
Thank you, 
Mary 
  
-- 
Mary Nicol 
Director of Policy 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
mary.nicol@cityofchicago.org 
312-744-1223 
 

mailto:mary.nicol@cityofchicago.org

